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Included below is a press release regarding the collaborative educational effort that includes 
Ferris State University, Mid Michigan Community College and the Clare-Gladwin Regional 
Educational Service District to support the creation of a Plastics Technology training program in 
Harrison. Any questions about this release can be directed to Sandy Gholston, News Services 
and Social Media Manager.

To read the online version of this story, visit: 
http://www.ferris.edu/HTMLS/news/archive/2012/july/plastics.htm 
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Ferris Collaborates with MMCC on Plastics Technology Training Program

BIG RAPIDS – Mid Michigan Community College has been awarded a $717,000 three-year 
grant from the National Science Foundation to support the creation of a Plastics Technology 
training program on its Harrison campus.

The program represents a collaborative partnership that includes MMCC, Ferris State University 
and the Clare-Gladwin Regional Educational Service District.

Students will be able to pursue non-credit training, academic certificates or an associate degree 
that will integrate with the Plastics Engineering Technology bachelor’s degree program at Ferris.
The NSF grant will support the creation of the plastics program curriculum, which will focus on 
plastics thermoforming, and will allow for the purchase of necessary equipment for hands-on 
training, hiring and developing a program director, and creating two support positions.

“The big benefit for Ferris is for students who get their associate degree to transfer into our 
bachelor’s program,” said Larry Schult, interim associate dean for the College of Engineering 
Technology. “It also benefits us by developing better relationships with companies that could 
hire our graduates into a variety of job classifications in the future.”

As it is understood, the MMCC program’s primary focus will be on thermoforming, one of the 
manufacturing processes for creating plastic parts. Thermoforming also is a process taught in 
Ferris’ program, Schult said.

Ferris’ Plastics Engineering Technology program is the largest in the United States and 
continues to boast a 100-percent placement rate.



Assessment of employment opportunities in the plastics field prompted MMCC to procure the 
grant to develop the program, which represents a deepening of its partnership with area 
manufacturers.

“The plastics industry is stable and growing, and our local manufacturers are key to economic 
vitality in this region,” said Scott Govitz, executive director of Workforce and Economic 
Development at MMCC. “This grant is aimed at supporting these manufacturers and putting 
people to work in the plastics sector. We’re very excited about the possibilities it holds.”

For more on Ferris’ Plastics Technology program, offered through the College of Engineering 
Technology, visit http://www.ferris.edu/HTMLS/colleges/technolo/design-mfg/Plastics/

For more information on the Technology Center at MMCC, visit http://www.midmich.edu/
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